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Time to Sign Up!! New Group Premium Billing Training 
 
Trainings for the Group Premium Billing platform are fast approaching 
and there are over 250 groups that have not signed up for training. 
Logins for the new billing platform will only be provided in August 2024 
for HBRs that have registered and completed the training. 

If your group does not have a login for the new Group Premium Billing 
platform you will be unable to pay your monthly premium invoice, 
resulting in delinquency. Please use this link to register for the 
appropriate training session. 

June 2024  

• BEACON/FIORI specific HBRs training for the new group billing 
process is June 26 through July 2.  

• If any BEACON/FIORI specific HBRs were unable to attend a 
training during this time, please utilize the makeup training 
sessions. 

July 2024 

• Charter school HBRs will be offered training for the new group 
billing process July 8 through July 12.  

 

https://scheduler.zoom.us/itedium


• Remaining HBRs will be offered training for the new group 
billing process July 15 through July 26.  

Makeup or refresher sessions: July 29 through Aug. 2. 

 
Additional information can be found in the June 2024 HBR Update. 
  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

https://www.shpnc.org/blog/2024/06/17/hbr-update-june-2024?utm_source=iContact&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=state-health-plan&utm_content=HBR+Alert+-+Group+Premium+Billing+Training
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